From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 8:15 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: CPL Foundation Dinner

Good morning, Steve:

Last night I was a guest of the CPL Foundation for their annual Sandburg Dinner.  It was held at the UIC Forum from 6-11 pm.  

Thank you,

Liz 

Elizabeth McChesney

Director of System Wide Children’s Services

Chicago Public Library

